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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING 
December 8, 2021 

 
The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board held a regularly scheduled meeting on 
Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building.   Members in 
attendance are indicated in BOLD: 
 Chairman, Walter Wujcik 
Vice Chairman, Sandra Snyder 
Erich Meyer 
Scott Sanders 
Dan Flynn 
Alice Lenthe 
 
 Others present were: 
Mark Gordon, Zoning Officer 
John Hertzog, Township Supervisor 
Eunice Alexander, West Goshen Park & Rec Board 
 
 
Call to Order  
Walter called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance & Moment of Silence 
Walter led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance and then asked for a moment of silence 
to remember our troops, veterans and EMTs.  
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the November 10, 2021 meeting were approved.   
 
Chairman’s Report 
 
Old Business 
1. Clymer’s Woods – Walter reported that chips are available to finish the mulching project. 
Erich will put the chips by the trees and let everyone know so they can rake them around  
the trees.    
 
2.  2021 Accomplishments/2022 Goals -  These will be presented at the Annual ABC meeting 
on January 25, 2022 at 6:00 pm.  Connection with the Willistown Conservancy Trust will be 
added and April 23, 2022 will be added for Keep East Goshen Beautiful Day.  Rain date will 
be April 30th. 
 
New Business  
1.  Election of officers for 2022.  Walter nominated Sandy as chairman. Alice seconded the 
nomination.  The nomination was approved unanimously. 
Sandy nominated Dan as Vice Chairman.  Erich seconded the nomination.  The nomination 
was approved unanimously. 
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Subdivision/Land Development Review 
Mark reported that the Malvern Institute has not made a presentation yet. 
 
Liaison Reports 
 
Correspondence 
None 
 
Any Other Matter 
1.  Mark reported that the Hershey Mill Dam has 1 basin installed.  They started the 
retaining wall for the parking lot. 
 
2.  Tree City – Mark reported that the application to Tree City is in progress.   
 
Public Comment 
None   
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, Erich moved to adjourn the meeting.  Alice seconded the 
motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.   The next meeting will be held on 
Wednesday January 12, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 


